
 

 

 

 

 

Public Safety Super Bowl 

Preparations 

While the Valley gets ready to welcome Super Bowl LVII, the City of Phoenix has 

been preparing for the big game for the past two years. Every day, Phoenix Fire 

and Police work hand in hand to protect and serve our city. The agencies are 

now excited to showcase joint preparations for the big game.  

Phoenix Police and Fire will have subject matter experts from both agencies 

available for interviews and visuals. The intent of this media availability is to 

provide displays of some of the resources that will be deployed during Super 

Bowl along with the appropriate SME for that topic. These are interviews you can 

keep “in the can” and sprinkle throughout your Super Bowl coverage from now 

until game day. These SMEs will be unavailable and mobilized starting at the end 

of next week, so this is your chance! 

Stations and SMEs include Phoenix Fire Medical Carts, Drone Team, Fire 

Prevention, Phoenix Fire Emergency Response Staffing Office, Phoenix Police 

EOD/Bomb Squad, HEAT/Human Trafficking, Counterfeit Merchandise, Transit, 

Intelligence Unit, Investigations/EOD support, and more. 

When: Tuesday, January 24th 1:00pm - 2:00pm 

Where: Phoenix Fire Training Academy Main Entrance 

2425 W. Lower Buckeye Rd. Phoenix, AZ 85009 

Contact: Ali Pardi with Phoenix Fire Ali.Pardi@Phoenix.gov 602-509-0880 

Donna Rossi with Phoenix Police Donna.Rossi@Phoenix.gov 602-820-9971 
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